May 6, 2016

Dear Parents:

Black River Middle School has planned a 6™ grade orientation for all our 5™ grade students
on Tuesday, May 24",

This is a wonderful opportunity for your children to get acquainted with their new school.
Buses will be leaving Bragg School beginning around 9:00 and returning by 11:00; therefore
our recess/lunch time will remain unchanged.

If you would like your child to attend the 6™ grade orientation, please sign and return
(to your child’s teacher) the permission slip below on or before Friday, May 13, 2016.

Thank you,

The Fifth Grade Staff

My child, has permission to attend the 6" grade

orientation program at Black River Middle School on May 24, 2016

Date Parent/Guardian Signature



